Engineering Department Questions

Written responses to the following comments are required from the Engineering
Division;

How far away from the existing intersection will the new entrance be constructed?

The secondary entrance is already there. The entrance is roughly 150 feet from
the intersection.

The proposed entrance will be constructed of gravel or road base for stabilization.

We will bring in road base to help secure the entrance.

My understanding is that this will be a temporary use, so at the end of the temporary use,
the site will need to be restored to pre-use conditions.

Yes, we will restore the lot to pre-use conditions.

An Excavation Permit is required for any work done within the County right-of-way.

We will follow all necessary permits required by the county.

How is storm drainage currently being handled on this site? How will this project affect
it?

The location of our business is in a grass field. The storm water naturally grades
to the roadside ditch. In the case of wet and rainy conditions, we will close off parking in
the field and use the paved parking lot only.

[ hope I answered your questions.
Call me with any questions.

Thanks

Nate Gold
Garden at Eden
801 824 1453



